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STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 1 January 26, 1995

Welcome back 
Dickinsonians!!

The Student Senate hopes you all had 
a great semester break!

Don't forget!!!
Budget forms will be available 
February 14th and are due on

March 1st.
If your organization is seeking Student Senate funding, 

_______don't forget these dates!______________

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

A  reminder tkat tke first meeting of the 
spring semester will take place on Tuesday,
January 31, 1995 at 6 :0 0  in Denny 3 1 3 .



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 2 February 2, 1995

For Your Information:
*Don’t forget that budget forms will be available beginning 

February 14th, and are due on March 1st. Budget hearings are 
March 3-5, so mark your calendars now!

*The Depot will have its grand opening on March 4th...stay tuned 
for further details of upcoming events!

*There will be no Cafe Night this upcoming Monday.

Attention all Students!!!!
*The Student Senate is announcing an opening for the position of 

Secretary. This paid position is responsible for taking Senate minutes 
and general office work. If you are interested in this job, please 

contact the Senate as soon as possible!

* Positions are still available on the ad-hoc committee to investigate 
options in our current meal plan. If you are interested in serving on

this committee, please let us know!
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Questions? Comments? Suggestions? 
Please let us know!

HUB 23, ext. 1405, or email "tell senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 3 February 8, 1995

At the Senate m eeting on Tuesday. Feb. 7:
*More information was brought to Senate regarding the Student Payroll 

Accounts. Watch for more details in a few weeks!

*The Academic Affairs Committee (AAC) is currently working on 
THE SCOOP which will be available to students in about a month.

*The Constitutional Affairs and Elections Committee (CAEC) is presently 
working on election rules for the upcoming Senate elections in April.
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Attention Camnus Leaders!
.................  ' "  ......................  Jl ' ' _..... ................... -
If you are unclear about the process o f Spring Budgets... 

Come to the next meeting o f the

Leaders kip Network Council (LN O
February 13, 1 9 9 5  at 6 :3 0  p.m. in tke H U B  siderooms

*Student Senate Treasurer Matt Parks will be there to 
answer all your questions, so don’t miss this opportunity!*
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Questions? Comments? Suggestions?
Let us know!

HUB 23-- Ext. 1405— email “tell Senate”



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 4 February 16, 1995

For Your Information:
-The Creativity Workshop will take place on Sat. Feb. 25 from 10:00- 
5:30. If you are interested in attending, please sign up in Student

Activities by Feb. 20th!

-Budget forms are now available in Student Activities and are due
on W ednesday. March 1st!

There is now an opening on the Admissions and Financial Aid 
Committee. If you are a senior, and are interested in serving on 

this committee, please let us know as soon as possible!

-Congratulations to Marcia Phillips for being elected the new
Student Senate Secretary!

The Student Senate is currently creating a 
proposal to incorporate the concerns expressed 

by the student body regarding the Physical 
Education Requirements. If you have any 

suggestions or ideas, please contact the Senate 
via Melissa Troxell, CAEC Chair.

Questions or Comments?
Please let us know!

HUB 23 *  x l 4 0 5  *  E-mail: "tell senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 5 February 23, 1995

important Election Dates
*March 2, 1995: Candidate Information Session

6:00p.m. in the LDC
IF YOU ARE THINKING OF RUNNING FOR AN OFFICER POSITION OR 
AN ALL-COLLEGE COMMITTEE, YOU MUST ATTEND THIS SESSION

TO OBTAIN YOUR PETITIONS!

*March 16, 1995: Petitions due 

* April 4, 1995: Meet the Candidates, 8:00p.m.- Social Hall

April 5 , 1995- Senate Elections!

The Student Senate has created a proposal for the 
possible reduction of the Physical Education 

Requirement. PLEASE see your senator or stop by 
the Student Senate office or Student Activities and 
sign a petition regarding this proposal bv Friday!

'A reminder that budgets are due on March 1, 1995 ! 
Don’t forget to get these in!

Questions or Comments?
Let us know!

HUB 23, ext. 1405, E-mail "tell senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 6 March 2, 1995

Important Notices:
*The next Cafe Night will be this upcoming Monday, March 6th.

* Budget Hearings will be held all throughout this weekend, March 3-5. 
Make sure your organization has signed up for a slot!

*There is still an opening on the Admissions and Financial Aid 
Committee. If you are a SENIOR and are interested in serving on this 

committee, please contact the Senate as soon as possible!

*If you are thinking of running for the Judiciary for next year’s Senate, 
you must attend the Candidate Information Session tonight at 6:00 in the

LDC to be eligible,
a

* Honor code proposals are finished, and any senator who did not receive a 
copy may pick one up at the Senate office.

Congratulations to Chris Fahey and Fran Post 
who were selected Outstanding Senators of

the Week!

The next Senate m eeting will be held in the  
D e p o t a t 6 :00p .m  on Tuesday, M arch 7th. 

Everyone is w elcom e to  attend!

Any questions or comments? Let us know!
HUB 23 * ext. 1405 * email "tell senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 7 March 9, 1995

L o r Y o u r  In fo r m a tio n :
' Marie your calendars: the Iasi L N C  M eeting will be April 1 3 th  in tlie 

D epot. D iscussion about Calendar Day and events (or next year will lie
on the agenda.

L A S T  C H A N C E !! S tu d en t Sen ate  D irectories will be on sale in the 
H U B  L L , next 1 hursday, M arch 16 th  from  1 1 -2 . C ost is $ 2 .

"A rem inder th at petitions are due for S en ate  elections on 
M arch ] 6 th  to the C A E C  Chair!

' I here is still a senior position available on the A dm issions and 
F in an cia l Aid C om m ittee, if you are a senior and still want a chance to 

he involved, please contact the S en ate  A b A P !

' i f  you do not have a copy of the new attendance policy, please pich one
up at the Sen ate  office.

Congratulations to Jill Vines and Jennifer 
Cann who were elected Outstanding Senators

of the Week!

Discussion continued this week regarding the 
establishment of an honor code at Dickinson. If you have 

any comments or feedback for the Academic Affairs 
Committee, please let us know as soon as possible!

HUB 23 -- ext. 1405 — email "tell senate"



A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 8 March 16, 1995

At the Senate Meeting. Tuesday. March 14th:
*Brenda Bretz came to talk with the Senate about the "S" grade policy and 

remarked on the upcoming changes for next year.

*AEGC reported on many of their current investigations, including a prices 
of books in the bookstore and the lighting survey conducted by

Physical Plant.

*The Finance Committee continues to meet and discuss the allocation of 
funds for the upcoming 1995-1996 academic year.

Congratulations to Rosemary 
Penna who was selected 

Outstanding Senator of the Week!

A reminder that Student Senate Directories will be 
on sale TODAY in the HUB LL. This is your last 

chance to get one before Spring Break!

*Petitions for all candidates are due TODAY to the CAEC Chair for all 
those running in the Senate elections. Senate elections will be April 5, 

1995...so mark your calendars now!

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * - * * * * * * * * * * * * *

The Student Senate hopes you all have a very safe 
and enjoyable Spring Break! See you in 2 weeks!



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 9 March 30, 1995

Important Dates:
*Cafe Night: Monday, April 3, 1995 ; 5 :0 0 -6 :3 0 . All faculty 

members are welcome to attend!

*Meet the Candidates: Tuesday, April 4, 1995  at 8 :0 0  in the 
Social Hall. Come meet the candidates who are running for 

positions in Senate next year.

Ŝenate E lection s: Wednesday, April 5, 1995  from 8 :3 0 -5 :0 0  
in the Social Hall. Refreshments will be available, so don't be

afraid to come stand in line!

At the Seriate rneeting. on . March 28:
*The Honor Code Proposal was brought to  the floor and the 

Senate voted to  continue investigation into d ifferent options 
regarding the establishment of such a code at Dickinson.

^Academic Programming announced that a new phys. ed. 
proposal of 5 credits will be established at Dickinson, pending 

approval at the May Faculty Meeting.

THERE WILL BE NO ACTION AGENDA
THIS WEEK.

A n y ideas or su g g estio n s?
L et us know !

HUB 23 -- ext. 1405 -- email "tell senate"



_  STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 10 April 6, 1995

Elections have been 
postponed!

The new election dates are as follows:

*April 11, 1995: Meet the Candidates 
8:00 in the Social Hall.

*April 12. 1995: Elections 
8:30-5:00 in the Social Hall.

W e are sorry for any inconveniences 
that this may have caused.

Other Senate News:
-Rn amendment to the honor code mas brought to the Senate 

and mas passed by the Senate body.

HUB 23 * ext. 1405 * email "tell senate



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 11 April 13, 1995

I m p o r t a n t  In f
*Student D irectories are still on sale and can be purchased in 

the Senate office on weekday afternoons for $2.

*The last LNC m eeting will take place on April 13th  a t 6 :0 0  in 
the Depot. Topics for discussion will include event planning  

for next year and how to utilize the Depot.

*M ark your calendars now! The Senate banquet will take  
place on Sunday, April 30 , 1995 in the Depot.

Congratulations to the following senators
who were named

OUTSTANDING SENATORS OF THE WFFK:
- C h r i s  W inkler ( 4 / 6 )
-K ate Matheu ( 4 / 6 )
-Phil Toland ( 4 / 1 1 )

-Lance B arton ( 4 / 1 1 )

***The 1995-1996 Budget mas brought to the Senate 
floor tonight and mill he noted on at the neat Senate 

meeting on Tuesdag, Rpril 18th.***

HUB 23 -- Ext. 1405 -- email "tell senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 12 April 20, 1995

F o r  Y o u r  I n f o r m a tio n :
- C alendar D ay: Calendar Day will take place on Friday, April

21st from 11-4 in HUB Siderooms. If you want your organization's 
events on the Fall 1995 Calendar, don't miss this important day!

- Student Directories are still on sale in the Senate office during 
weekday afternoons for $2. T H IS W ILL BE YOUR LAST

CHANCE BEFORE THE END OF THE YEA R!

-There are several p ositions available on Senate for next 
year. Letters of Intent may be submitted for the positions of 

Academic Affairs Chair, Const. Affairs and Elections Chair, Public 
Relations Chair, Judiciary, Parliamentarian, Secretary, and various 

all-college committees. If you are interested in any of these 
positions, please submit a letter of intent to Eric Parnell, HUB

1384 as soon as possible!

Congratulations to Andrew Salzman 
who was selected Outstanding Senate 

Member of the Week!

At the Senate Meeting on April 18th:
*The 1995-1996  Budget was brought to the Senate floor and was

passed unanimously.

* Academic Programming announced that a proposal of the 5 credit 
Phys. Ed. Requirement will be brought to the Faculty Meeting on May

1st.

HUB 23 -- Ext. 1405 — Email "tell Senate"



STALL STREET JOURNAL
A Student Senate Weekly Newsletter

Vol. 2, No. 13 April 27, 1995

At the Senate Meeting on Anril 25th :
*Dr. Britton presented the 1 9 9 5 - 1 9 9 6  college budget to the

Student Senate.

*A11 committees gave their final reports to the Senate for the
1 9 9 4 - 1 9 9 5  academ ic year.

Looking ahead to next y ea r. .
If you would like to see changes made on campus next year, or 
would like to investigate important student concerns that are 
brought to the Senate, then why not be a part of the Auxiliary 

Enterprises and Grievances Committee (AEGC)? The committee 
will not be selected until next fall, but if you have any questions, 

please contact Lori Christian, Vice-President Elect 
___________________ before the end of the year.___________________

Im p ortan t D ates:
-Letters of intent are due TO D A Y, April 2Utb, for Senate 
cabinet, all-college committees, an d Jud iciary positions.

-Tke Senate Inaugural Banquet will take place on Sunday, 
April 3 0 , 1 9 9 5  at 4 :4 5  in tbe Social Hall.

This will be the last Stall Street journal of the vpar
The Student Senate hopes you all have a very safe and happy summer.

See you next year!


